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PROPOSAL:  Amendment to the Brian Schott LaCombe Humanitarian Scholarship 

 

In 1994, the Brian Scott LaCombe Humanitarian Scholarship was established from an 

estate distribution from James Ulmer. The Scholarship was established to support a 

“Printing Major” which was an existing major at the time. Currently, the Scholarship 

is not being awarded due to changes within the College of Engineering and Applied 

Sciences which has eliminated the “Printing Major”. The Chemical and Paper 

Engineering department is the closest academic department with programs similar 

to the “Printing Major”. In order to best effectuate the intent of James Ulmer, it is 

recommended that the Brian Scott LaCombe Scholarship be amended and replace 

the “Printing Major” requirement to “majoring in a Chemical and Paper Engineering 

program”. All other requirements for the scholarship remain the same. This change 

requires Board Action. 

 

 

Recommended Action 

 

It is recommended the Board authorize the execution of an amendment to the Brian 

Scott LaCombe Humanitarian Scholarship, as described above. 

 


